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Letter from Chair of IWG- Sharks

Dear All,

As requested I forward a letter from the Chair of the Intersessional Working Group on
Sharks; Mr Shingo Ota requesting further comments if any on the draft CMM on Sharks
that was discussed at the TCC15 meeting. Comments on the said draft CMM may be
submitted directly to the Chair at shingo_otaSl0@maff.so.-ip.

Yours sincerely,

Penitala Teo, OBE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

P. O. Box 2356, Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941,
f,'ederated States of Micronesia.

Phone: +6913201992/1993 Facsimile: +691 320 1f08
Email: wcpfc@wcpfc.int




